
Welcome Back!(Or for newbies - Welcome!) 
Back to school – a time of  mixed emotions for both students and parents! 
I find myself  looking forward to routine and schedules, but at the same 
time I will miss the lazy summer evenings with late dinners and swimming 
until dusk.  
We’ve started this newsletter in hopes of  keeping everyone informed on 
whom we are and what we do. We are more than just fundraising!  
I’m sure you have all noticed our newest addition to our school – the 
playground expansion! The council worked our butts off  last year to 
make this new accessible playground a reality for our kids and our 
community. Although we had raised enough to install the playground, we 
did run into a few snags with the install, which unfortunately cost us an 
extra $4000!  We really need your help, so if  you or anyone you know can 
donate to the playground fund, we will be forever grateful! 
It is a very small council so we are always seeking help from our awesome 
student, staff, parent and grandparent population.  Please be sure to go 
online and sign up to volunteer throughout the school year. 
We look forward to getting to know our new staff  members, parents and 
students as we venture through another fun filled and crazy school year. 

THREE WAYS YOU CAN HELP!
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SCHOOL 
COUNCIL 
MEETING 

Join us for our 
first council 

meeting of the 
school year  
September 
13th @ 6:30      
at the school 

library.            
Next meeting: 
October 4th 

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED

To volunteer for 
one or all of our 
many events & 

committees. 
Please check out  

the link below. 
This will also be 
posted on our 
FB page and 

website.                 
http://

signup.com/go/
YnzUbux 

ATTEND COUNCIL 
MEETINGS 

SEPTEMBER 13th          
@ 6:30

1
VOLUNTEER 

CLICK HERE TO 
SIGN UP AS A 
VOLUNTEER

2
TAKE OUR     
SURVEY        

CLICK HERE TO TAKE 
THE SURVEY
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WANT TO GET IN TOUCH? 
Have a question? Idea?  Or Suggestions? We would love to 
hear from you! 

Email: greentreeschoolcouncil@outlook.com 

Online: greentreeschoolcouncil.weebly.com 

Facebook: fb.me/greentreeschoolcouncil 

Messenger: m.me/greentreeschoolcouncil 

Please visit our website for an interactive version of this newsletter!

We want to know 
what you think! 

  
Have your say by 

completing our 
survey before 

September 29th 
and your family 
has a chance to 
win a $50 credit 
towards our fall 

fundraiser! 
  

Survey available 
on our website or 

click here: 
  

https://
form.jotform.ca/

72417362182252 

HOT LUNCH               

 We are currently 

working on some new and 
exciting ideas! Hot Lunch 
will start up in October.                

 More information to 

come soon!
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